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7th January 2021
Dear Parents/Carers,

 

Following the recent announcement of a national lockdown and school closures in line with the recommendations from the Prime Minister Boris Johnson, I can now confirm that from Wednesday 6th January 2021, the academy will remain closed to all pupils apart from those who are the children of Critical Key Workers or pupils who are vulnerable.

 

As shift patterns of critical keyworkers may change and staffing available the booking form must be completed weekly. We request that you urgently complete the google form link below by 1p.m. tomorrow Friday 8th 2021 if you meet the critical keyworker list provided attached to this letter.
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=4OxLUgkB9Emy9oXZYrtNcKuRxJxf2ftJtaLFWJn7qRpUQlpQTjRLNENGQlo3NUtTTU05VzdUNVJMNi4u
You will receive emailed confirmation of this place, the timings and drop off and collection points for next week’s provision places by 3p.m. each Friday.
Within provision we have planned out blended learning through the day timetabled so that your child will access their own teacher’s set learning on site alongside a project based afternoon session with a range of art based, PSHE based and physical based activities. 
As part of the transitional period, children will be required to wear school uniform but can wear trainers instead of the usual black shoes.  This will allow us to carry out exercise with your child without having to change into PE kits.  

Our catering staff will continue to offer a hot meal choice.  There will be no vegetarian or salad choice during this period.  Children who are on packed lunch must have a clearly labelled lunch box.  
We will remain with our safety site procedures of only one parent allowed on site to drop off and collect, the wearing of a face covering for all parents/carers and staff on site and keeping to allocated times please to help distancing.
Thank you for your continued support during these unprecedented times.   

Kind Regards
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Mrs F Parish
Principal
 SHEEP DIP LANE ACADEMY


Sheep Dip Lane, Dunscroft


Doncaster, South Yorkshire


DN7 4AU


Website: � HYPERLINK "http://www.sheepdiplane.doncaster.sch.uk" �www.sheepdiplane.doncaster.sch.uk�


Telephone 01302 842464





Executive Principal:  Mrs B Nixon


Head Teacher:  Mrs F Parish
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